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Announcements

Dear friends,

in the next few days, until the week ending May 7, we encourage you to review together
the experience of the two Easter events, Good Friday and the pilgrimage to see the Pope in
Rome on Monday, April 18, as well as to help each other and evaluate all that happened.

In this regard, it may be helpful to look again at:

* your personal notes from the meditation and the Way of the Cross of Good Friday
* Pope Francis’ address;
* The video of Monday’s meeting, and specifically the testimonies (from minute 52:32).

From the following week, a new work of School of Community will start on the text by
Father Luigi Giussani, Traces of the Christian Experience (contained in the volume The
Journey to Truth is an Experience, McGill-Queen’s University Press, Montreal, 2006),
which will continue into the next school year.

Francesco Barberis
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https://english.clonline.org/news/church/2022/04/26/pope-francis-meeting-young-people-rome
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=j46ibkzRTnU

